
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
DATE:  March 22, 2020 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Las Colonias Amphitheater Addition IFB-4774-20-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 
1.  Sections 1.2 and 3.3.1 “Recommended Site Visit Meeting” have been updated/modified as follows: 
 
 Recommended Site Visit Meeting:  Prospective bidders are encouraged to attend  

a recommended site visit meeting on March 27, 2020 at 10:00am.  Meeting location shall 
be at the Las Colonias Amphitheater, located at 925 Struthers Avenue, Grand Junction, CO.  
The purpose of this visit will be to inspect and to clarify the contents of this Invitation for Bids 
(IFB). 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


